Spring Newsletter

\& Class 1

\\ @ : | It seems like a while ago now, but | hope you all had a wonderful Christmas I

: = and New Year. | would like to take this opportunity to say how proud | was of
\\. o I all of your children during our Nativity, they did a fantastic job! They all thor- )
ﬁ . oughly enjoyed the build up to Christmas and loved having our very own |
I Classroom elf called Popcorn! .
This half term our topic is called ‘Help is at Hand’. This will cover learning |
‘ ' " about people who help us, help at school and home and how we can help oth- =
ers. This half term we will also be covering several Traditional Tales and lots of I
* storytelling using vocabulary and forms of speech that are increasingly influ-

- | enced by their experiences of books.

Class 1 are really en-
joying our Doctors

Ll

i Other Information

¢ Junk modelling — if you have any unwanted recycling, such as boxes and

containers we would greatly appreciate them for our junk modelling bas-
ket.

e Reading Reminder - We encourage all children to read their reading books
at home at least three times a week.

Writing Morning — Please join us on Wednesday 1st February at 9:10am to




